To 
Shri  M.F. Farooqui


Secretary(T)
Department of Telecommunication
Sanchar Bhavan
20 Ashoka Road



New Delhi- 110001




Sub: Non settlement of 78.2% IDA merger issue for about 90,000 BSNL pensioners retired prior to 10/06/2013 .

Respected Sir,

          Although the above issue have been settled for regular BSNL employees about 10 months ago in June 2013 as per the Presidential Order, but all the  Ex-DOT Employees, who superannuated  as BSNL Pensioners prior to 10/06/2013 are still deprived although they are also to be covered by same Presidential order.  Now only for  BSNL pensioners retiring prior to 10/06/2013,  question of fresh cabinet approval has been raised by Department of Expenditure in Ministry of Finance  along with other points which is causing extreme concern and hardship to  the BSNL pensioners. 

         I fervently appeal to your good self for personal intervention and immediate settlement  of this issue to redress the  grievance of Ex-DOT Employees, who superannuated  as BSNL Pensioners prior to 10/06/2013.









Yours faithfully








                    name


     ppo number


     address

To 
Shri Kapil Sibbal
Hon’ble Minister of Communication & IT
Room No 107, Sanchar Bhavan
20 Ashoka Road
New Delhi- 110001





Sub: Non settlement of 78.2% IDA merger issue for about 90,000 BSNL pensioners retired prior to 10/06/2013 .

Respected Sir,

          Although the above issue have been settled for regular BSNL employees about 10 months ago in June 2013 as per the Presidential Order, but all the  Ex-DOT Employees, who superannuated  as BSNL Pensioners prior to 10/06/2013 are still deprived although they are also to be covered by same Presidential order.  Now only for  BSNL pensioners retiring prior to 10/06/2013,  question of fresh cabinet approval has been raised by Department of Expenditure in Ministry of Finance  along with other points which is causing extreme concern and hardship to  the BSNL pensioners. 


         I fervently appeal to your good self for personal intervention and immediate settlement  of this issue to redress the  grievance of Ex-DOT Employees, who superannuated  as BSNL Pensioners prior to 10/06/2013.










Yours faithfully






name






ppo number






address

